
From: [mailto: @amazon.lu]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 1:47 PM 
To: BURGSMUELLER Christian (CAB-MALMSTROM); EICHHORN Nele (CAB-MALMSTROM) 
Cc: 
Subject: Request for a meeting with an Amazon

Dear Mr Burgsmueller and Ms Eichhorn, 

 Amazon's will be in Brussels on 
the 14th November. We would welcome to meet with you and interested, colleagues to explain 
what actions, both reactive and proactive, Amazon takes to ensure trade compliance. 

Amazon strives to be Earth’s most customer-centric company. We work hard to earn and 
maintain customers trust and are firmly committed to the safety of our customers. To maintain 
this trust, we constantly innovate on behalf of our customers to improve the ways we ensure
product safety. 

Would you and interested members of your Unit be available on the 14th November between
10:30 and 14:00, for an indicative time-slot of 1 hour, to meet with our worldwide VP for Trade 
Compliance?

Best regards, 

EU Public Policy l Amazon Europe l @amazon.com 
Avenue des Arts 27, 1040 Brussels, Belgium  

Amazon Europe Core societe a responsabilite limitee, 38 avenue John F. Kennedy, L-
1855 Luxembourg, R.C.S. Luxembourg n B180022, autorisation d'etablissement en 
qualite de commercante n 10040783, TVA LU 26375245 
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